


 

 

“Fix the system” is a slow fashion show where we invite guests to reconsider how they consume, why they consume, 

provided by McGill clubs Dsign Lab and the Plumber’s Foundation

compensate them for their labor. This  is in line with the theme of fast fashion because part of fast fashion’s 
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Through a scientific report created by McGill students about Montreal’s linear waste system, which we will discuss 
 

 
 

 

In terms of the EDI Strategic Plan, we contribute to the Plan's Student Experience and Outreach goals. “Fix the 
System” promotes student wellness by creating a safe space for members of the McGill community to voice their 
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realistic target for each success indicator (e.g., rather than “# people engaged,” a target such as “50 people engaged”). 
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Dear McGill Sustainability Fund, 

The Plumber’s Station, the filmmaking committee of McGill’s Engineering Undergraduate 
Society, hereby states its involvement in the SYC x Dsign Lab Slow Fashion Show. Our club 
will film the event, thus making it safe and virtually accessible. We support this project and are 
excited to promote sustainability in the McGill community. 

Sincerely, 

The Plumber’s Station 

Julien Dulong, Tom Nguyen & Sarah Rowand 



audience’s consumption habits but change their vision of fashion altogether. 



TrashTalk stakeholder letter- Slow Fashion Show 
 
In the pursuit of better informing youth and motivating them to take active roles in helping their 
communities understand the climate emergency, TrashTalk is excited to help provide a in depth 
exploration of local communities and their relationship with the ecosystem Furthering the cause 
of citizen science for the good of our community finds itself at the heart of TrashTalk’s mission; 
this is why we believe initiatives such as the  Slow Fashion show by SYC and Dsign Lab is the 
perfect way to get more youth involved in engaging with innovative organizations seeking to 
better the course we have set for ourselves. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Malcolm Adamson 
 



SYC stakeholder letter  
 
Dear McGill Sustainability Fund,  
 
As the Events Chair of Sustainable Youth Canada, I certify our involvement in this project. We 
are thrilled be a part of a project that not only strives to educate and inspire the McGill community 
about sustainability and slow fashion, but to also create a space to celebrate art and design from 
local artists. This project aligns with SYC’s mission of integrating sustainable practices into urban 
society, and engaging with the public through community events.  
 
Sincerely,  
Ava Torkaman  
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